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Re: Official Information Act request – Protocol for Covid patients 
 
I refer to your Official Information Act request dated 26 August 2021 requesting the following 
information: 
 
Please could you advise your admittance protocol on receipt of Covid 19 patients. 
 
Response 

  
Please see the eight appendices to this letter, which cover Auckland DHB’s COVID-19 admission 
protocols. 
 
You are entitled to seek a review of the response by the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the 
Official Information Act.  Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the 
Auckland DHB website. 

 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
Ailsa Claire, OBE 
Chief Executive of Te Toka Tumai (Auckland District Health Board) 




